
MEMOR A_D UM

TO: File

FROM: Father McCormack

DATE: April 11, 1994

RE: Reverend Thomas Forty

I presented to the Review Board at its meeting on April 7, 1994 the request of

Father Forr_'s pastor at Holy Family Parish in Rockland that he be allowed to

celebrate public Mass.

The Review Board did not concur with the request due to the following

observations:

1. Father Forry's present assignment in ministry and the restrictions on

it were only recently determined by the board. It is not subject to a
review and revision until a year or two has passed by. It would

really depend on how well he was doing in his present assignments.

2. The Review Board does not recommend it due to the fact that Father

Forty is known to have a 'short fuse' and really is not ready to deal
with the stress and demands that come from doing ministry in the

parish.

The Board also reviewed his desire to be permitted to be deployed to active

duty if and when a Reserve unit is activated which he is serving.

The Review Board is open to this request as long as his immediate supervisors

in the Milltary Ordinarlate are aware of the allegations made against him and
the restrictions put on his ministry by the Archdiocese.


